
50 Derrylatinee Road 

Dungannon 

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS 

 

Tel No. 028 8772 4403 

Email : mmcneice443@c2kni.net 

 

Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice 

 

25th January 2021 

 

 
Dear Parent /Guardian 

 

Catholic School’s Week 2021 

 is celebrated this week! 
 

 

The theme this year is 

“Catholic Schools : Communities of Faith and Resilience”. 

 
At present as we are living through an unprecedented time we recognise that many challenges 

confront us daily. Now more than ever our faith, support and care of our whole community is very 

important and helps us to cope every day. 

We continue to pray with our children and this really unites us even though we are not all together 

in School. Please continue to say the Pandemic Prayer with your family. 

 

If your child/ren have some time this week, they could draw or paint pictures reflecting the theme of 

Catholic Schools Week – people helping one another during the pandemic. 

 

 

The link below gives you more information on Catholic School’s Week.  

 
www.catholiceducation-ni.org 

 

 
 

Mrs McNeice 

Principal 
 

 

http://www.catholiceducation-ni.org/

